
Good Morning, 

 

As a West Galt resident, I have been following the proposed condo and hotel towers by Pearl Hospitality 

along the grand river. I am in support of new condos and a hotel in downtown Galt, however, the height 

of these towers needs to be reconsidered. Not only will 37 floors be an eyesore along the river but it will 

greatly diminish the charm of downtown Galt. The traffic and roadway infrastructure around the 

planned area is already significantly congested and with the river and Shoppers drug mart blocking any 

expansion of the roads the number of cars alone will be a significant detriment. Please reconsider the 

heights to be more in line with the Waterscape towers next door. Sincerely, 

 

Kaylee Wood 


